
EASTLEA SPORTS STARS 

We have had some very exciting sports news in January at Eastlea.  

• Four of our pupils were successful in Dance Academy auditions and will join a 5th 

pupil who was already part of the group in this exciting opportunity.  Well done to 

Katie, Casey, Joseph, Milly and Miley! 

 

• For the first time for many years we have had a pupil selected to join the 

Cramlington Multi-skills academy which will run each week for the next couple of 

months.  10 boys and 10 girls are chosen depending on their total score from the 

selection event.  Abby scored 106 points which meant she was 7th so will be on the 

girls team.  Aiden scored 85 and this puts him 11th (1st reserve for the boys).  Well 

done to them and to Kyla who was also selected to represent us at the selection 

event. 

 

• Maddox also secured a football contract this week and will be part of the 

Sunderland under 9's team.  We are all very proud of him! 

 

 

 


